Education and Clinical Governance Update- August 2006 
The future of the GP Tutor role

I proposed resigning as GP Tutor by the end of October (3 months notice). However, I have now been informed that the post is frozen until April 2007. This means that no one else can be appointed during this time.

It is therefore my intention to examine whether I can subcontract some of my duties. I will keep you up to date with this.
Education and Appraisals

Appraisals should document at least 30 hours of personal education per annum, some of which should be linked to an educational need. There was a comment from an appraisee that there was little local educational activity to cover this. 
In fact, the activity was there, but the audience wasn’t. Quality of meetings, accessibility, non compulsion and learning styles are all given as reasons for non attendance. Now it is even hard to get speakers. They spend a long time preparing for meetings, which is wasted if there is a poor turn out.
Meetings may become more centralised to improve audiences. The LMC and Deanery are working together on this and more will be known in September.

Dermatology Meeting

I am arranging a Dermatology meeting for a Wednesday Lunchtime at the Postgraduate centre with Dr Bataille. This is their preferred time, probably the 18th October 2006.  I hope that you can make it. Details will be posted nearer the time.
Connect Meeting

St Albans GPs have a monthly evening meeting with Consultants from different departments. The aim is for us all to reopen a clinical dialogue without the interference of service management. They are successful and are too fully attended to invite Dacorum GPs along. So I hope to establish an inaugural meeting one evening in October. Please let me know which specialty you would like to invite.
The meetings comprise of four Consultants each giving a ten or fifteen minute uninterrupted talk on a pet subject. This is followed by food and social interaction and then there is Question Time to the Panel on any clinical matter the GPs want to raise. Sounds snappy, but will there be a good attendance?
Clinical Governance Leads Meetings

These will continue for the time being but will work in conjunction with Dacorum Connect meetings with Consultants. So we decided to hold varying meetings for which I will attempt to draw up a time table. The first workshop will be on 11th October 2006. I hope to interweave prescribing, child protection and other issues in with them.
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